AH Committee

From: Colin McClintock <colin21169@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 7:31 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: In FAVOR of Makila Rural East and Polanui Gardens

Dear Committee:

My wife and | have been Westside residence for over 20 years. | am in construction she does office work. We have
bartended, waited tables, worked on homes, worked in offices over that time period. We currently renta 1 1/2
bedrooms house with our 7 year old daughter.

We would LOVE to see the Polanui Gardens and/or the Makila Rural East have the opportunity to be developed.
Almost every resident in Lahaina would love to live in that location, if they are telling you otherwise they are not being
honest. There are several ways in and out of those locations so traffic impact would be minimal. The location is very
close to Lahaina and therefor very convenient. | believe it would reduce traffic because now families who had a home
there wouldnt have to drive from Honokawai or Napili to take their kids to one of the 3 schools in the area.

I strongly urge you to please consider approving these developments. It might be the only chance for my wife,
daughter and | to own an affordable home in Lahaina!!

Thank you

Colin, Rita and Caelin McClintock



